STATE OF ALABAMA

COUNTY OF ETOWAH

CITY OF RAINBOW CITY, ALABAMA – INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT BOARD – June 8, 2017

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Industrial Development Board of the City of Rainbow City, Alabama met in a regular session at 4:30 P.M. The following people were present:  

Present:							Absent:	
Jeff Boyd							Kyle Chambers
James Ford							Dudley Parker
Jerry Weaver

Also Present:
Wiley McLain, Building Official                         
Dana Rice, City Attorney	
Tim Ramsey, City Council Member	
Michael Ray, Plexamedia				
		

1. A quorum was not present but on the advice of Dana Rice, the members present went ahead with working on the website for the Industrial Board.  Dana stated that as long as they didn't have to make a motion or vote on anything, they were fine to look at the website and see the progress made.  
 
2. Michael has worked on placing the information given to him by the members onto the website.  He said they needed to get a domain set up and everyone agreed with using rbcindustrial.com as the domain name.  Wiley has some information that he will be sending to Michael and the site will soon be almost ready to go online.  

3. The next regular scheduled meeting will be July 13, 2017 at 4:30 P.M.

 4.  Since there was not a quorum, the meeting was never called to order, so there 
      was no adjournment.  

      Respectfully submitted,


      Kathy Hill
      Recording Secretary, 
      Industrial Development Board
